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Notice of Increase in the National Minimum Wage  
 

 

As announced in the Government Budget 2022, from the 1st of January 
2022, the national minimum wage will increase from €10.20 per hour to 
€10.50 per hour. 
 
 
 
This guidance does not relate to employees of the board who are earning 
over €10.50 per hour. 
 
 

 
If you require any further information, please email primary@fssu.ie or phone      

(01) 910 4020 
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